
FREE STATE GAMBLING AND LIQUOR AUTHORITY
“Now Known as” 

Background

Free State Gambling and Liquor Authority (FSGLA) is in the process to align the organization’s 
business processes with Public Finance Management Act, 1999 (Act No.1 of 1999) (PFMA) and 
National Treasury Regulations to maintain effective, efficient and transparent systems of financial 
and risk management and internal controls and also for Managing Programme Performance 
Information.

The implementation of these processes are critical to the entity and therefore require specialized 
set of skills. FSGLA is therefore requesting the services of skilled service providers who must meet 
minimum requirements. Detailed requirements are listed on the Terms of Reference document.

Interested service providers can obtain the Terms of Reference documents in person from the 
address stated below between 08:00 until 16:30 from Mondays to Fridays with effect from 14 
October 2013:

Free State Gambling and Liquor Authority

No. 36 First Avenue

Westdene

Bloemfontein

The availability for a briefing session is compulsory and the details are as follows:

Venue	 :     Department of Economic Development, tourism, and 

      Environmental Affairs (Bojanala Building ground floor board room)

      Markgraff Street 

      Bloemfontein

Date	 :     14 October 2013

Time	 :     14h00

Enquiries should only be in writing for attention Mr. Gape Manaka:

E-mail addresses : gapem@fsgrb.co.za

Fax : 086 574 3405

NOTICE TO ATTEND THE BRIEFING SESSION: 
INSTALLATION AND MAINTENANCE OF AN ELECTRONIC 

PERFORMANCE MONITORING SYSTEM


